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Attachments to, or the posting of notices or flyers to District poles without first obtaining a contract,
or joint use agreement with the District, or unless specific written approval from Wheat Belt is
received, is not allowed. Tacks staples or nails in a pole (from flyers or posters) are a climbing
hazard for District linemen.

Wheat Belt PPD will allow fences to be attached to its poles, but to a height of no more than four
feet above ground level. Fence posts may not be set closer than eight feet to the power pole. This is
necessary to prevent a post from becoming a safety hazard, should a lineman fall from the pole.
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